i November 6, 1989

t Docket No, 50-297

Dr. Thomas S. Elleman, Head
Department of Nuclear Engineering
North Carolina State Univercity

P. 0. Box 7909

Raleigh, North Carolina 27695-7909

Dear Dr, E1leman:
SUBJECT: QUALIFICATIONS OF REACTOR HEALTH PHYSICIST

We have received your letter of October 13, 1989 concerning the qua'ifications
of Reactor Health Physicist as stated in Technical Specification 6.1.4 for the
North Carolina State University PULSTAR Research Reactor,

We have reviewed the qualifications of Dr. K. V. Mani against the general
requirements for candidates for certification by the American Board of Health
Physics. To help us determine if the requirements of Technical Specification
6.1.4 are met, please provide within 30 days of the date of this letter, (1)
dates that Dr, Mani received his degrees and (2) additional detail concerning
Dr. Mani's employment history.

The reporting and/or recordkeeping reauirements contained in this letter
affect fewer than ten respondents; therefore, OME clearance is not required
under P, L. 96-511.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact me at
(301) 492-1121,

Sincerely,

Original signed by:

Alexander Adams, Jr., Project Manager
Non-Power Reactor, Decommissioning

and Environmental Project Directorate
Division of Reactor Projects - 1II,

1V, V and Special Projects

cc: See next page
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Docket No, 50-297

Dr. Thomas S. Elleman, Head
Department of Nuclear Engineering
North Carolina State University

P. 0. Box 7909

Raleigh, North Carolina 27695-7909

Dear Dr, Elleman:
SUBJECT: QUALIFICATIONS OF REACTOR HEALTH PHYSICIST

We have received your letter of October 15, 1989 concerning the qualifications
of Reactor Health Physicist as stated in Technical Specification 6.1.4 for the
North Carolina State University PULSTAR Research Reactor,

We have reviewed the qualifications of Dr. K. V. Mani against the general
requirements for candidates for certification by the American Board of Health
Physics. To help us determine if the requirements of Technical Specification
6.1.4 are met, piease provide within 30 days of the date of this letter, (1)
dates that Dr. Mani received his degrees and (2) additional detail concerning
Dr. Mani's employment history.

The reporting and/or recordkeeping requirements contained in this letter
affect fewer than ten respondents; therefore, OMB clearance is not required
Uﬂder Pc Lo 96.5110

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact me at
(301) 492-1121.

Sincerely,

géﬁa?;’czz«néi? (::;2214

Alexander Adams, Jr., Progéct Manager
Non-Power Reactor, Decommissioning

and Environmental Project Directorate
Division of Reactor Projects - 111,

1V, V and Specia)l Projects

cc: See next page
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North Carolina State University Docket No, 50-297

ce: Office of Intergovernmente) Relations '
116 West Jones Street
Raleigh, North Carolina 27603

Dr. Paul J, Turinsky, Head ’
Department of Nuclear Engineering

North Carolina State University

Box 7909

Raleigh, North Carolina 27695-7909

Mr, Garry D, Miller

Nuclear Reactor Program

Department of Nuclear Engineering
North Carolina State University

P. 0. Box 7509

Raleigh, North Carolina 27695-7909



